
 

From: Debbie McLaughlin   

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 7:59 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application for Minor Variance. Application Number A-2024-0257, 2 Menoke 

Court, Brampton 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

My name is Debbie McLaughlin and I live at 5 Sutter Avenue in Brampton, ON (L6Z1G1). I am 

sending this email in support of the application of Patrick Kelly and Sharon Hume- Kelly of                2 

Menoke Court, in Brampton.   

(Application Number A-2024-0257) 

and this email is my authorization to be posted on the agenda for Tuesday, August 20, 2024 at 9.30 

a.m. 

 

I have lived across the street from the Kelly's for the past 40 years, and have always appreciated the 

support of all our neighbours, especially Pat and Sharon. They are good neighbours who keep their 

property well groomed, even as more and more residents have let their properties' maintenance 

slide. I previously lived at 18 Menoke Court from 1977 to 1984, so I can empathize and appreciate 

how narrow those front lots can be on that particular Court.  

 

I am completely in support of their decision to apply for permission for 0.0 meters of permeable 

landscaping abutting the side lot line, and can only hope those involved with considering this case 

can appreciate the reality of the situation, and have all parties best interests in mind when making 

their judgements.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and understanding in this matter. 

 

Debbie McLaughlin  

5 Sutter Avenue, Brampton  

 


